
APPENDIX – A 

Licensing Act 2003 consultation responses 

 

1.   Hilton Parish Council 

Hilton Parish Council would like to comment on the above consultation to   

state that the current system is satisfactory. 

  

2. Abbots Ripton Parish Council 

Abbots Ripton Parish Council have reviewed the proposed new policy and 

have the following comments to make. 

In view of the issue that was raised by the fact a licence had been transferred 

by yourselves to a property that did not have planning permission for that 

activity and all the issues that then occurred causing considerable time on 

both the PC and District officers .we  feel that it should be essential that an 

application should have to confirm that the relevant planning permission is in 

place prior to a licence being issued. 

we also cannot see the benefit of removing your telephone number as surely 

it is imperative that you make it easier not more difficult to contact you. 

 


